
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 9 Parent Consultation Event & Options Event – Thursday 13th February 2024 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 9 Parent Consultation and Options Event on Thursday 13th February from 2.00pm – 

6:15pm.  

An appointment card has been shared with your child. Please ask your child to make appointments with their teachers for 

core subjects (English, Maths & Science) plus preferred option subjects that they are considering choosing, or where 

teachers have otherwise indicated an appointment is needed.  

The appointments are to discuss your child’s progress and, for option subjects, to showcase what the GCSE course includes 

and discuss your child’s suitability to follow that course. 

On the evening: 
 

• Teachers of English, Science and History will be in the main school hall. 

• All teachers of Maths will be in the Maths classrooms. 

• All other option subjects will be in the designated rooms within each faculty. These will be displayed at reception 
in the evening. 

 
A selection of our local further education providers, apprenticeship providers and John Knight, our Careers Adviser from 

Changing Education will be present on the evening to offer advice on careers and education pathways beyond Year 11. 

This is an important time in your child’s education, and we do hope you will be able to attend.  However, if you are unable 

to attend this meeting the presentation will be available on the school website under the Students Tab – 2025 Options. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Hawkins        

Assistant Principal, Director of Curriculum    

 


